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Friday 17th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Key Stage 1 trip to Weston Park -   11th July 2022 
 
We have arranged to visit the Weston Park for Key Stage 1 pupils on Monday 11th July 2022.    This will be a fun 
outdoor experience including pond dipping, bug hunting and woodland art activities!  The afternoon will be full of 
wellbeing activities including sensory walks, forest school and a trip to the adventure playground.  The day 
finishes around a camp fire with marshmallow s’mores. 
 
We will be travelling by coach and will need to leave school promptly at 9am so please arrive at 8.40am as usual. 
We will be back at school for 3.05pm so that children can be collected as normal (traffic permitting).  
 
The children will need to wear comfortable and appropriate outdoor footwear and clothing e.g. tracksuit bottoms, 
long sleeved top and warm jumper. Suitable footwear could be wellingtons, walking boots or sturdy trainers and 
please pack a second pair of socks.  Please apply suncream and give any hayfever medication before arriving at 
school if the day is warm, but still wear long sleeves.  In case of a cold wet day, please send a waterproof outer 
layer.   

 
In order for the trip to take place, we do need to ask for a voluntary contribution of £24.40 per child, payable via 
ParentPay. This contribution will go towards the cost of the coach and educational workshops. 
 
A packed lunch can be pre-ordered from the school kitchen. Please complete the order form and make a booking 
on Parentpay by selecting the sandwich option for Monday 11th July.  Alternatively, please bring a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip by Thursday 30th June. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

J. Tomlinson &L. Ingle 

 
Mrs Tomlinson, Year 1 Teacher    Miss Ingle, Year 2 Teacher 

 
Key Stage 1 trip, Weston Park – Monday 11th July 

 
I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend Weston Park on 11th July. 
 
I have made/intend to make a voluntary contribution of £24.40 via ParentPay.  YES / NO 
 
I would like to order a packed lunch for my child YES / NO – please choose one option from below: 
 
Sandwich Cheese filling Yes/No 
Sandwich Ham filling Yes/No 
 
Signed: ________________________________ (Person with parental responsibility) 
Print Name: _____________________________ Date: ____________________ 
 


